
     

  

 
   

 

   

   

 

   

   

     

 

   

  

    

  

    

  

 

   

  

   

  

  

 

  

  

     

 

     

    

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

Windows 10 EOL - Status Update 02/01/2024 

Kristi Oetting, Coordinator User Support 

The University continues to prepare for Windows 10 end-of-life, scheduled for October 2025. 

For PCs across the University, as of 02/01/2024: 

3,826 are on Windows 11 

2,357 are on Windows 10 

Of the computers not yet on Windows 11: 

1,226 Cannot Upgrade to Windows 11 

• Replacement plans are being managed department by department, to ensure replacements meet 

current departmental needs. 

• Not all non-compatible devices will be replaced. Departments are evaluating their PC usage, and 

some are reducing their inventory as part of this process. 

• Replacement cost is approximately $1,200-1,500 per device. 

1,131 are Compatible but Awaiting Upgrade to Windows 11 

Central and Distributed IT support staff are updating compatible devices on a schedule that works for 

each area. 

The following numbers are for centrally supported areas only. Includes staff, faculty, lab and 

classroom machines maintained by User Support. 

For PCs supported by central IT as of 02/01/2024: 

457 are on Windows 11 

879 are on Windows 10 

Of the computers not yet on Windows 11: 

465 Cannot Upgrade to Windows 11 

• Replacement plans are being managed department by department, to ensure replacements meet 

current departmental needs. 

414 Compatible but Awaiting Upgrade to Windows 11 

• 131 Azure AD devices awaiting Windows 11 will be automatically updated very soon. These devices 

have been added to a group which allows them to get the Windows 11 update. Since we do not 

have control over the timing for Azure AD devices, the update could happen any time over the next 

several days or weeks. 

• 283 Local AD devices are awaiting Windows 11 upgrade. In order to be as non-disruptive as possible, 

Win11 download will be made available in Software Center for these devices. User Support will be 

communicating directly to these users with instructions to perform the update from Software 

Center at a time that is convenient for them between now and June 1. Any remaining centrally 

supported devices not updated by June 1 will then be automatically updated by User Support. 


